
	
  

	
  

	
  

Communiqué	
  on	
  the	
  10th	
  Anniversary	
  meeting	
  Sunday	
  June	
  8:	
  
	
  and	
  Flag	
  Day	
  June	
  14,	
  2013	
  Camp	
  25	
  Commander	
  John	
  A.	
  Riggs,	
  BS	
  in	
  Ed,	
  M.Ed.	
  History,	
  Academic	
  

Instructor,	
  retired	
  and	
  historical	
  researcher.	
  
General William Passmore Carlin, Camp 25, SUVCW, Gardnerville – Reno, NV Department of California 

and the Pacific (includes Nevada and Hawaii).  
Camp serves all of the State of Nevada north of the Grand Army of the Republic Highway (US 6) and including all of White Pine County and the 

City of Tonopah. In eastern California, it also includes all of Mono and Alpine Counties, the eastern parts of El Dorado, Nevada, Placer, and 
Sierra Counties, and Plumas County south of state route 70. CAL-NEVA: The camp also has a branch unit in SVR’s 6th Military District. 

Happy Anniversary to 10 yrs of fellowship in the General William Passmore 
Carlin – Camp 25, Department of California & Pacific, SUVCW on “Flag 

Day!” 

  

"Thanks & Congratulations" to our Brothers and their ancestors who were “Boys in 
Blue,” and yes those brave women who served also from 1861 to 1865 in the East and to 

1866 in the West. Yes, in the Department of the Pacific our soldiers served one year longer 
after the war ended before mustering out. 

 
As this is the US Governments Sesquicentennial (meaning the 150th anniversary or the 

  



	
  

	
  

celebration it) of the Civil War for 5yrs, we have been doing our part to honor our veterans! God 
Bless them and "THE United States of America." These words, which changed from "These," 
changed the course of the world. We are still working on the elimination of racism, 
discrimination and striving for religious equality with separation of church and state. Our "Boys 
and Girls in Blue" shed their blood for "Old Glory" and the true Red, White & Blue and we are 
carrying their memory forward on a daily basis by our actions.  
 
          Congratulations are in order for Brother Brian Worcester for 10 years of continuous 
service as our camp Sec/Treas. By CAMP ORDER NO. 4, Series 2013, June 9, 2013, Brother 
Brian received the title of “Past Camp Commander” for his dedicated service to the camp as a 
Charter Founder and Sec/Treas. for over 10 years.  

	
  
Camp 25 Cavalry swallow tail guidon. 
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  Carlin	
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  –	
  Dept.	
  of	
  CA	
  &	
  Pacific	
  	
  
	
  

10th	
  Anniversary	
  	
  	
  


